
Caterpillars Class Newsletter DATE: 09.06.23 

This week in Caterpillars Class we…... 

 Played with a gigantic pool of slime where we described what it 

felt like and made patterns as we squashed it through colanders 

and sieves. 
 

 Looked at shells and drew spirals and decorated them. 
 

 Made colourful rainbow fish. 
 

 Predicted which items would sink and float. 
 

 Read sharing a shell  story and talked about how the characters 

were feeling. 

Next week in Caterpillars Class we will be…  

 Making streamers. 
 

 Making delicious biscuits. 
 

 Making a surprise Fathers Day gift. 
 

 Talking about the people we love. 
 

 Practicing our counting down from 10. 

Home learning : 

 

 Talk with your child about what sinks and what floats during bath time.   
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Reminders: 

Parents evening 

Wednesday 14th 5-7pm 

Please call in anytime to 

see your childs keyworker 

 


